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Race Track Industry Program — The University of Arizona Race Track Industry Program offers a Bachelor’s degree with an emphasis on 

the pari-mutuel racing industry and hosts the annual Global Symposium on Racing held every December in Tucson, Arizona. 

 

University of Arizona — Established in 1885, the University of Arizona, the state's super land-grant university with two medical schools, 

produces graduates who are real-world ready through its 100% Engagement initiative. Recognized as a global leader, the UA is also a leader 

in research, bringing more than $606 million in research investment each year, and ranking 21st among all public universities. The UA is 

advancing the frontiers of interdisciplinary scholarship and entrepreneurial partnerships and is a member of the Association of American 

Universities, the 62 leading public and private research universities. It benefits the state with an estimated economic impact of $8.3 billion 

annually. 

                        

For Immediate Release        March 17, 2021 

Consensus is an Art 

  

  
Tucson, AZ — On Wednesday, March 17, 2021 the 

RTIP welcomed Alan M. Foreman, Chairman and CEO of 

Thoroughbred Horsemen’s Associations, Inc., to the Hirsch 

Speaker Series via Zoom. 

 

Foreman walked the students through the history of horsemen 

organizations providing context to the various evolutionary 

changes that have occurred. He shared that the Interstate 

Horseracing Act of 1978 gave the horsemen leverage to 

negotiate more comprehensive contracts with racetracks.   

 

Foreman went on to discuss how his organization became to 

be. Horsemen in some states wanted to be more 

jurisdictionally focused. The THA is supportive of the regional 

affiliates but does not govern from the “National” office. 

Through his leadership, many of the THA affiliates have 

worked together with divisions of the HBPAs in the MidAtlantic region to create the MATCH series which provides 

a seasonal schedule of regional races which led to a regional championship.  

 

Regarding the HISA legislation, Foreman said “horsemen are beginning to realize that racing needs to be 

responsive to the public’s opinion, primarily the deaths, but also the indictments of Navarro and Servis.  

The THA is laser focused on the safety and welfare of the horse.”    
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